STATE OF WASHINGTON
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December 28, 2016

Mr. Louis Kuffel
Beckwith & Kuffel, Inc.
1313 South 96™ Street
Seattle WA 98108

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

Site Name: FMH Materials Handling Solutions

Site Address: 1313 S 96" Street Seattle WA 98108
Facility/Site No.: 3533187

VCP Project No.: NW2933

Dear Mr. Kuffel:

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP)
Agreement governing Project No. NW2933. The project involved the cleanup of the FMH
Materials Handling Solutions facility (Site). The effective date of termination is the date of this
letter. Ecology is providing this notice in accordance with the terms of the VCP Agreement
dated December 30, 2014.

Reason

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because we understand that the consulting firm who
signed the Agreement as the Customer (Shannon & Wilson, Inc.), is no longer serving in that
role. On October 13, 2016 Ecology sent Shannon & Wilson as well as you a letter requesting an
update on the status of your cleanup and your plan for completing the cleanup. You responded
with a letter dated November 7, 2016 stating your request to remain in the VCP and providing a
Cleanup Status Report from your current consultant, Landau Associates. Due to the change in
VCP Customer, the existing VCP Agreement must be terminated and a new VCP application
must be submitted to Ecology. VCP application information and associated forms can be found
on the Ecology web site:

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/vep/vepmain.htm
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Contact Information

Ecology is committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the
Site. If you have any questions about this notice contact me at 425-649-7209 or

louise.bardy@ecy.wa.gov.
Sincerely,

Louise Bardy

VCP Unit Manager

Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO
By certified mail [9171 9690 0935 0132 2122 86]

ce; Ed Ptak, Shannon & Wilson, Inc.
Cody Johnson, Landau Associates, Inc.
Sonia Fernandez, VCP Coordinator, NWRO
Michael Warfel, VCP Site Manager, NWRO



